
Do you know about the Child Care Safety Portal? 
This web portal is a resource for Oregon families to get information about the 
safety, health, and quality of licensed childcare facilities. When you search for a 

provider, you will see the provider’s status, a summary of the state’s 
inspections of the facility, complaint information, enforcement activity, and 

details about injuries that have occurred at the facility. 

Visit the Child Care Safety Portal: 

https://childcaresafetyportal.ode.state.or.us/portal/ 

Questions?  

Contact the Center Directors: 

Dan Hupala, Director of Children’s Programs 

Email: dan@fhpdx.org           

Mya Chamberlin, Friendly House Executive Director 

Email: mya@fhpdx.org              Phone: 503-288-4391 

 

You Can Also Contact the Early Learning Division Directly: 

Early Learning Division 

700 Summer Street NE #350 

Salem, Oregon 97301 

General Email: early.learning@state.or.us 

 

Please report any certification complaints to our Child Care Division certifier, 

Kacie Fleming 503-341-3886 kacie.fleming@ode.state.or.us 

 


